
 
 

INVITATION 
Greetings. 

The Puerto Rican Committee for the Latin American and Caribbean Movement for Children’s Music 
(MOCILyC, in Spanish) cordially invites you to the 15th Latin American and Caribbean Children’s Song 
Event, which will take place from October 6 to 12, 2022 in San Juan, Puerto Rico. The MOCILyC was founded 
in 1995 by a group of educators, artists, musicians, composers, and researchers with a common interest: 
children’s music and song, For the first time since 1995, The Event returns to the Antillean Caribbean with the 
Puerto Rico Conservatory of Music as the main venue. It is our desire to reunite not only those interested from 
Latin America, but also artists, teachers, musicians, and researchers who work with Latin American and 
Caribbean children in the diaspora. 

During these seven days, you will have the opportunity to participate in workshops, lectures, conferences, and 
musical presentations by artists, educators, and people interested in the genre of children’s music. 

 
TERMS AND CONDITIONS for SELECTED ARTISTIC AND/OR ACADEMIC PARTICIPANTS: 
Non-resident foreigners will be provided with: 
-Transportation to and from the "Luis Muñoz Marín" International Airport to the place of lodging from October 6 to 13, 
2022. 
-Transportation to the venues, sound equipment, infrastructure, and adequate facilities for their presentation. 
-Various activities (MOCILYC General Assembly, cultural tours, among others). 
-Selected artists and exhibitors WILL NOT PAY registration to the meeting. 
 
Subject to availability of funds: 
-Food (breakfast, lunch, and dinner) between the afternoon of Thursday, October 6 and the morning of Thursday, October 
13 (and at least, the days they have presentations). 
 
We extend an invitation to participate in the Encounter, from your area of interest: lecturer, musician, artist, 
children’s musical group, educator, researcher, or student, among others. For more information, you can access 
our web page, www.mocilyc.org, www.cmpr.edu or write to 15encuentro.musica@cmpr.edu See you in San 
Juan, Puerto Rico! 
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